
​      Dereham Church of England Junior Academy 
                                                                         Headteacher: Mrs Kelly Scott 
​ ​ ​   Littlefields, Dereham, Norfolk NR19 1BJ      

      Tel: 01362 693876  
          Email: office@derehamjunior.dneat.org    Web: www.derehamjunior.dneat.org 
 
 
4th March 2025 

 
Horstead Information Evening – Monday 24th March 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Firstly, thank you for confirming your child’s attendance on our year group’s residential visit to the Horstead Centre in 
April/May. We are so excited and hope your child is too! We are now in a position to confirm a few more details and 
provide some further information on the visit. With this in mind we will be hosting an information evening on 
Monday 24th March at 5pm in the school hall. The evening will cover information regarding activities, what the day 
looks like, food and an opportunity for you to ask questions at the end. 
 
Please remember to refer to the kit list, which was provided with the medical forms when packing for your child’s 
stay. Your child will also need a sleeping bag and pillow with them. Children will be returning before the end of the 
school day where possible. 
 
Prior to the trip please ensure that any medical forms are back before Friday 21st March so that any medications can 
be logged by the office before the Easter Holidays. 
 
I look forward to seeing you there, 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Miss Millington (Year 4 Lead) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

mailto:office@derehamjunior.dneat.org
http://www.derehamjunior.dneat.org

